[Type text] RC 026

Mori Jones

100 Shipyard Rd.

Decatur island

Anacortes, WA 98221-9401

January 4, 2014

Alaska Board of Fisheries
P.O. Box 115526
Juncau, Alaska 99811-5526

Subject: Igvak —Proposal 94
Dear Board of Fisheries,

RmﬂuﬂylaskﬁﬂywwnsidaPmposd#%whichwﬂsfmassnamé\Maﬂsmkcye
sahnoncaughtatlgvakﬁsha‘yarecountedtowaxdmeirallowﬁon. For years we have heard that
some boats do not always report their Igvak catch as Igvak fish. They accomplish this by
makhgdockdeﬁvaiwaMmKodiﬁtaﬂﬁsandreporﬁngthdrswkcyemhmopmmm
the island. ThcmpoﬂshaveoomeﬁummulﬁplecrewmembasﬂmlmvebeenonKodiakbom

Iﬂﬁndeyoushouldconsidamqlﬁﬁngeitheramgisuaﬁmmquimmemorahndmg
requirement for Igvak. Either one would improve accountability. Al sockeye salmon harvested
inmn(ﬂﬁgxﬁkﬁshuymcmmwimﬂthennmbaisusedmdaaminehowmmysockeyeﬂm
Igvak can catch. Tt seems reasonable that all fish in the Igvak fishery meet the same level of
truthfulness. Chignikﬁshermmdonothaveanyoppommitywhatsoevertoundelmntheir
catch, but the same cannot be said for Igvak fishermen. It seems right that the Igvak sockeye
catch should be required to be accurate.

Itismymndastandingsimilarregulaﬁonsmeineﬁ‘ectinthcBristolBay,soanlgvakregistmﬁon
temﬁmem«ahndingnﬂeabothﬂmﬂdmnbemisscwithdmﬁshmdﬁmmmparmt

Thanks for considering my input.

Sincerely,

P
Morni Jones




